
Julian De La T0rre 

President 

 

Gilbert Gomez 

Vice President 

 

Secretary 

Lorraine Richards 

 

Guillermo Sandoval  

Treasurer 

 

Alma Orta 

Elementary Director 

 

Sal Salas 

Elementary Director 

 

Linda Camacho 

Intermediate Director 

 

High School Director 

Laura Sanchez 

 

Sandra Morales 

Support Staff Director 

 

Irma Navarro 

Adult Education Director 

 

Dianne GarciaStevens 

Immediate Past President 

 

Kathy Schlotz 

Executive Director 

 

 

 

 

Building Rep MemoBuilding Rep MemoBuilding Rep MemoBuilding Rep Memo    
montebelloteachers.org (323) 722-5005             (323) 722-0543 fax       918 W Whittier Blvd. Montebello CA 90640   

Montebello Teachers Association 

November 4, 2011 
 

TO: Building Reps 
FR:  Julian De La Torre, president 
 Kathy Schlotz, executive director 
RE:  COUNCIL MEETING TUESDAY 
 NOVEMBER 15 AT 3:30 P.M. 
 LA MERCED INTERMEDIATE LIBRARY 
 

1. President of the Board of Education Edwin Chau has accepted the Coun-
cil’s invitation to the November 15 meeting. He will deliver a status report on 
the Superintendent Search. He has been asked to discuss the timeline and 
the actions taken by the Board. President Chau has made himself available 
for questions from the floor of Council. 

2. The Revenue and Expense Open Hearing is scheduled for Council. Chair-
person Lorraine Richards (MHS) will discuss financial concerns at the Dis-
trict and State levels. All are invited to participate. Lorraine will take ques-
tions and concerns back to the Revenue and Expense Committee. 

3. Treasurer Guillermo Sandoval (MHS) will deliver an Association budget 
report. The fiscal year began September 1. He will compare expenditures to 
last year’s actuals and this year’s budget. The 2011-2012 MTA budget is 
available at montebelloteachers.org. 

4. Each month the Executive Committee invites a Faculty Club to share suc-
cessful ideas. This moth Support Staff Director Sandra Morales will talk 
about what has been working in the Psychologists Faculty Club.  

5. President Julian De La Torre will name a parliamentarian for Council. We 
will take a few moments to review parliamentary procedure. 

6. The CTA State Council of Education met October 21-23. The State Coun-
cil Representatives will review State Council’s actions. This was the first 
Council for the new CTA President Dean Vogel. 

7. Winter Break is almost upon us! The Winter Holiday Council New Member 
dinner  is scheduled for Tuesday, December 13 at Tamayos Restaurant in 
the City of Commerce. Building Reps, Alternates, and Bargaining Unit mem-
bers new to the District are invited. Reservations are required for dinner and 
due no later than Friday, December 2. The MTA office sends invitations to 
new Bargaining Unit members. However, personal invitations from Building 
Reps at the site are much better. More information will be available at Coun-
cil.  

8. The deadline to order MTA polo shirts has been extended to Tuesday, De-
cember 13. The shirts will be delivered in January. More information is avail-
able at montebelloteachers.org 


